
 
 
 

Conflict of Interest – Tobacco Funding (June 2006)  
 

Mayo does not accept funding from any corporation that derives a significant 
amount of its business from the tobacco industry; either through development 
gifts, matching gifts, or direct grant funding from tobacco companies or The 
Tobacco Institute, Inc., or similar private granting agencies. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


